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Title: BILL - (For introduction) — Adding Article 17 to Chapter 10 of the Fresno
Municipal Code relating to Unlawful Camping (Citywide)

Supplemental Information:
Any agenda related public documents received and distributed to a majority of the City Council after the
Agenda Packet is printed are included in Supplemental Packets. Supplemental Packets are produced as
needed. The Supplemental Packet is available for public inspection in the City Clerk’s Office, 2600
Fresno Street, during normal business hours (main location pursuant to the Brown Act, G.C. 54957.5(2).
In addition, Supplemental Packets are available for public review at the City Council meeting in the City
Council Chambers, 2600 Fresno Street. Supplemental Packets are also available on-line on the City
Clerk’s website.

Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA):
The meeting room is accessible to the physically disabled, and the services of a translator can be
made available. Requests for additional accommodations for the disabled, sign language interpreters,
assistive listening devices, or translators should be made one week prior to the meeting. Please call
City Clerk’s Office at 621-7650. Please keep the doorways, aisles and wheelchair seating areas open
and accessible. If you need assistance with seating because of a disability, please see Security.
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CITY CLERK, FRESNG CA
August 10, 2017

Councilmember Steve Brandau
Fresno City Council

2100 Fresno St.

Fresno, CA 93721

RE: Support of Unhealthy and Hazardous Camping Control Act
Dear Councilmember Brandau,

On behalf of Fresno County Farm Bureau (FCFB), I write in support of the “Unhealthy and
Hazardous Camping Control Act”.

In recent months, our FCFB office, located north of Roeding Park near Caltrans and the
California Highway Patrol, has experienced a significant increase of campers on our property
and on the adjacent city property. Many individuals have taken up residence on the sidewalk and
streets. We have had our property defaced and damaged by these individuals who refuse to leave
the area. While we understand this ordinance will not be a solve-all, it will be a tool to help
Fresno Police Department combat this issue.

We are requesting that the Fresno City Council and Mayor Lee Brand to support this measure
and implement it as immediately as possible instead of the proposed 31-day period. The safety of
our employees and members coming to and from our office has continued become more
worrisome, as these campers and their animals remain nearby all hours of the day.

FCFB thanks you for spearheading the Unhealthy and Hazardous Camping Control Act, and we
look forward to working with you in the future on additional solutions to this issue,

Sincerely, T o

Ryan Jacobsen
CEO

CC: Councilmembers Oliver Baines, Garry Bredefeld, Paul Caprioglio, Luis Chavez, Clint
Olivier and Esmeralda Soria
City Manager Wilma Quan-Schecter
Mayor Lee Brand
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